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July 21, 2023 
 

NOTICE OF AWARD 
 

EFFICIENCY MAINE TRUST 
VIDEO SERVICES 

 
RFP EM-007-2023 

 
In the matter of the above-referenced request for proposals, the Efficiency Maine Trust is pleased to 
announce and provide notice of award to Sutherland Weston. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sheldon Perkins 
Website, Multimedia and Marketing Manager 


